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Concrete stitching on U.S. 400 
 in Wilson County this week 

 
 This week the Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) began a concrete 

stitching project on U.S. 400 in Wilson County. 

           KDOT crews are performing the stitching operations from Fredonia west to the 

Wilson-Greenwood county line. Stitching involves drilling through cracks in highway 

pavement and then placing steel reinforcing rods and epoxy grout to maintain stability in 

the concrete panels. 

            Flaggers are directing one-lane traffic through the work zone. Traffic delays of 10 

minutes or less can be expected between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. Weather 

permitting, the project should be finished by Friday, March 24. 

              Marcus Leck, superintendent at the KDOT office in Independence, reminds 

drivers to slow down, obey the signs and flaggers, and “Give ‘Em a Brake!” at the work 

zone. Persons with questions may contact Leck at (620) 331-3760 or Priscilla Petersen 

at (620) 902-6433. 
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2
nd

 FL West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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http://www.facebook.com/pages/Kansas-Department-of-Transportation-Southeast-Kansas/270453909667250
https://twitter.com/SEKansasKDOT
http://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation
http://www.flickr.com/photos/kansastransportation
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